HMC Peaches, Plums, and Nectarines Recall Nov.
17, 2023

Nectarines e LNMC

Nov. 17: HMC Farms, has voluntarily recalled whole peaches, plums, and nectarines
sold at retail stores between May 1 and Nov. 15, 2022, and between May 1 and Nov. 15,
2023, due to potential contamination with Listeria monocytogenes. This bacteria can
cause severe infections, especially in vulnerable individuals. The recalled peaches have
been linked to an outbreak where 11 people have gotten sick.

Products affected: The recall includes whole peaches, plums, and nectarines sold
individually with PLU stickers or in consumer packaging. The affected products were
distributed nationwide.

e Peaches, Nectarines, and Plums in two-pound bags branded as “HMC Farms” or
“Signature Farms.”

e Individual Yellow Peaches with stickers labeled “USA-E-U” and bearing the
numbers 4044 or 4038.

e Individual White Peaches with stickers labeled “USA-E-U” and bearing the
number 4401.

e Individual Yellow Nectarines with stickers labeled “USA-E-U” and bearing the
numbers 4036 or 4378.


https://www.fda.gov/safety/recalls-market-withdrawals-safety-alerts/hmc-farms-voluntarily-recalls-whole-peaches-plums-and-nectarines-sold-retail-stores-2022-and-2023

e Individual White Nectarines with stickers labeled “USA-E-U” and bearing the

number 3035.

e Individual Red Plums with stickers labeled “USA-E-U” and bearing the number
4042.

e Individual Black Plums with stickers labeled “USA-E-U” and bearing the number
4040.

What to do if you have the product(s): Check your freezer for the recalled fruit, refrain
from consuming it, and dispose of it. For more info, call 844-483-3867, Monday-Friday,

8:00 a.m. — 8:00 p.m. Eastern Time.



